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TOWN LETTERS OF SUPPORT

Dear H.W. Brown III:

The Mayor and Board of Trustees of the Town of Mancos support the Society’s track
laying endeavors between the Towns of Mancos and Dolores.

Seen as a community project with positive economic, educational, and recreational
impacts, the Town Board of Trustees extends their earnest hopes to the Society for the
success of the project.

If additional information is required please contact Mancos Town Hall at 533-7725, or by
e-mail at: mancosx@frontier.net.

Sincerely,

(& , Mayor

RE: Letter of Support

Mr. Brown:

The Dolores Town Board would like to express our support for the development
of the Galloping Goose for laying track to run from the Town of Dolores to the Town of
Mancos. Additionally, the Board would also like to express support for the Galloping
Goose to be included in the Town’s Parks Comprehensive Plan.

The Town Board wishes the Galloping Goose the best in all your future
endeavors.

Best wishes,

Marianne Mate, Mayor
Town of Dolores



